
School of the Future 

4021 Parkside Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA 19104 

Free parking on campus 

    
 

 

Join the Registration Team   
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region.  Be the first person to welcome children and families to 

STEMCraft as member of a fast-paced and friendly check-in process that scans tickets, 

assigns room numbers and registers walk-in participants. 

 

The Registration Team is a good fit if you are familiar with a computer keyboard or a smart 

phone and are eager to welcome hundreds of children and their parents who are looking 

forward to a day of gaming and fun.  Volunteers on this team need patience and, in spite of 

lots of excitement, must not be easily flustered.  
 

Pick a shift:       Event Location  

• Saturday, October 6th – 8:00 am to 11:00 am 

• Saturday, October 6th – 11:30 pm to 2:30 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

